
 

 

 

 

DETOURS & CONSTRUCTION

ROUTE 7 - LOCKE DETOUR – DUE TO WATERMAIN 
WORK 
 
FROM:  Monday, September 11th, 2023 at approx 12:01 PM 
TO:  Monday, September 11th, 2023 until approx 6:00 PM 
WHERE:  Hunter Street – Queen Street to Locke Street Closure  
WHY:  Watermain Work 
 
The Route 7 Locke affected by this closure will detour as follows: 
 
Westbound – From Queen Street and Hunter Street, continue south on 
Queen Street, right on Charlton Avenue and continue regular routing on 
Charlton Avenue west of Locke Street.  
 
Eastbound – Eastbound will not be affected by this closure. 
 

  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to your Supervisory 
staff or Manager.   
 
 
 
 

Andy McLaughlin 
Senior Project Manager, Transit Planning & Infrastructure  
 
Detour Notice 098               Posting period from Sept 8th to Sept 10th, 2023 


